
     

 

 

April 2, 2021 

Executive Secretary 
Iowa Utilities Board  
1375 Court Avenue, Rm. 69 
Des Moines, Iowa 50319-0069 

 

 
Re: In re Dakota Access, LLC, Docket HLP-2014-0001 

Notice Regarding Commencement of Construction 
    
 
Dear Executive Secretary: 
 
On May 8, 2020 the Board issued its “Order Issuing Amended Permit and Granting Extension” 
(“Amendment Order”) in the above-refenced docket, issuing Dakota Access, LLC (“Dakota 
Access”) an amended permit to allow Dakota Access to make upgrades to the Cambridge Pump 
Station in connection with the optimization of the Dakota Access Pipeline.  While the Board’s 
Order does not specifically require that Dakota Access provide notice prior to beginning 
construction of the upgrades at the Cambridge Pump Station, it does require monthly 
construction progress reports once that construction begins.  Dakota Access provides this notice 
to the Board to inform it that Dakota Access intends to begin construction of the Cambridge 
Pump Station on or about April 5, 2021.  Consistent with the Amendment Order, Dakota Access 
will provide monthly construction progress reports to the Board with the first being 
approximately one month from now.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
/s/ Brant M. Leonard 
 
Brant M. Leonard 
Counsel for Dakota Access, LLC 
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